
                       Ms. Erin’s 1st Grade Class 

October Newsletter 
Student of the Month: 

Miss Elizabeth W. 

 

    Announcements 
★ Yearbook pictures are on October 24th.  
★ There will be an early out On Friday, 

October 12th at 1pm in spirit of 
Homecoming. Go Panthers! 

★  Our Fall Book Fair will be October 15th-
19th 
○  8am-4pm 
○ In the elementary Library 
○ Everyone is Welcome     
 

Class Necessities  
Flu season is HERE! 

I always like to have extra clorox wipes, 
tissues, and germ-

x on hand.  Any 
supplies would be 

greatly appreciated!  
 

Field Trip 
On October 19th we will be 

going to the pumpkin 
Patch.  Students will need 

to either pack a sack lunch or sign up for 
a school lunch. 

*If you would like to volunteer, please 
let me know ASAP* 

 
 

 October Birthdays 
Ella B.: October 6th 

Beckett L.: October 9th 
Sloane S.: October 17th 

 
Erin Rezanka 

Heber Springs Elementary 
1st Grade 

erin.rezanka@smail.astate.edu 


